
 
 

Family and Friends Council 
Thursday, July 16th 

7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

***   In the Pub  *** 
 

 

The Family and Friends embarked on a new adventure as we 

gathered for the first ever Social Evening in the Pub — 

also known as Jo and Denys Pub. 
 
The evening started in fine form with one of the resident bands.  
The five member band provided a great assortment of songs 
and really set the tone for a fun evening.  Thank you to Patricia 
Deek for coordinating the wonderful performance. 
 
Our co-host Rachel Stoparczyk, Coordinator Volunteer 
Services, described how The Pub operates and how volunteers 
support this and other activities. Pub Manager Ken Green 
opened the bar for us and answered questions on topics 
ranging from training volunteers to managing stock and other 
pub responsibilities. 
 
We look forward to making this social event a summer staple of 
our schedule.   


